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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

   tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

  ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Church  & Support 
Address 

 

Central Baptist Church  
  1601 SW 58th Ave. 
  Amarillo, TX 79110 
  Phone: 806-372-1464 

 

Allen Copeland, Pastor 
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July | August  2021 

” Wait on the LORD: be of good courage, and he shall strengthen thine heart:                        
wait, I say, on the LORD.”                  Psalm 27:14 

          

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

      We hope that God is blessing you wherever it is that you are serving him.  I sure wish that I 
had some different news to report to you regarding the border situation, but we are still 
waiting on the authorities to relax the border restrictions.  Each month they tell us on the 21st 
of next month, and when the day arrives, they extend the restriction until the 21st of the next 
month.  Our frustration is beyond words as this has been happening for many months! 

      I must continually remind myself that the Lord is in control of all situations (even the border 
situation), and that I am commanded in Romans 13:1-7 to be subject to the authorities since 
they are ordained of God.  It doesn’t make waiting any easier emotionally, but God always 
blesses obedience to his Word.  God has given us opportunities to minister in both English and 
Spanish Churches in the area and to be involved in soul-winning, preaching and teaching 
every week.  Souls are being saved and lives changed even while we wait. 

Iglesia Bautista de la Gracia, Bermejillo Durango  –  Praise the Lord for the good reports 
we are hearing from Pastor Lorenzo and the church in Bermejillo.  The covid restrictions are 
not as stringent in this area and they have been able to have several activities this summer.   

   They held a VBS in July and had a good attendance with nearly 40 children.  Several of these 
little ones made a profession of faith and we hope they will continue in attendance as well as 
the opportunity to reach the family members of these children.  

   The new mission in the small rancho of Nombre de Dios has continued to attract visitors and 
had a good number of attendees.  Please pray for Brother Lorenzo and Brother Ramiro as they 
witness and endeavor to try to reach the souls of this small town.  It continues to amaze me 
how God chooses to use the things that we would tend to consider too “little”. 

 

      

Iglesia Bautista Castillo Mio, Cd. Juárez, Chihuahua – Pastor Pedro Gutiérrez has been 
able to see several visitors and there are several people currently taking the new member 
class at the church each Sunday afternoon.  They will be celebrating the 12th anniversary 
this coming September and hope to receive several new members by baptisms as well as 
several who are attending the class. 

    Pastor Pedro has been emphasizing Bible doctrine and is expositorily preaching though 
the book of Romans for the past several months.  Please pray for the churches in Mexico 
as they defend sound doctrine against false doctrines promoted online which exploded 
during the pandemic as people substituted the local church for online teaching. 

Prayer Requests –  Please pray that the churches would remain faithful to God’s Word and 
for Wisdom, Direction, and Opportunities to serve while we wait on the Lord’s timing. 

             Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!   Amen! 
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